
Friday 4th October

Dear Parents/Carers from Reception to Year 6, 

RE: Halloween Party

The Cantley CSA will be hosting a Halloween Party on the last day of the half term 
(Thursday 24th October). See invite below for further details. 

Children will be invited to bring their carved pumpkin into school on Thursday 24th 
October which allows for winners and runners up to be decided before the disco event. 
The children’s pumpkins will be showcased at the disco with battery-operated tealights.

There will be party games and music in the main school hall and there will be Halloween 
crafts in Wren class. 

Tickets are £5 which includes a sweet cone and drink. Children will also be able to bring 
money for the tuck shop and lucky dip. 

If you would like to purchase a ticket for your child, you can purchase tickets from the 
school office from Monday 7th October. Your child will be given a ticket which they must 
show on entrance to the school disco. 

Many thanks,

Mrs Kathryn Andrews
Head of School




